
 
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices        Panui o Te rā 
Friday 24th November 2023                                                                                  Paraire 24th Noema 2023 
 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Toru 
 
GROUP ROOMS MERGING - House Groups will be meeting in the following rooms each morning: 

WINDSOR STUART HANOVER TUDOR 
WHi, WGe, WDn – A2 SSh, STe – T5 HBl, HCn, HRb – Room 18 TSp, TCr, TGi – B2 
WBn, WBv – T1 SCy, STp – A4 HHg, HKl, HSr – Room 27 TSb, TSe, TCg – B10 
WKi – Room 29 SMk – Room 30 HWl, HEa – A9 TVz, TBd – A10 
WDy – Room 26 SJf, SJp – B1   
WRz – Room 21 SDh – T2   

 
BOOK GANG -  Is on TODAY at lunchtime in L1.  
 
THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, TODAY 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss 
Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the Performing Arts 
Centre Foyer, Monday – Friday, from 11-11.15am. 
 
LIBRARY NOTICE - A reminder that all library books are due back by TODAY. If you would like to 
issue books to read over the summer, please sign up for the Summer reading programme or 
email me at library@kingshigh.school.nz Summer book bags are available to collect this week. 
The Library will be closed next week for the annual stocktake. 
 
GROUP TIME EACH DAY MONDAY 27TH NOVEMBER TO FRIDAY 1ST DECEMBER - All Year 9 
students are advised to meet at Group Time next week at the following areas when the bell goes 
at 8.35am. 
Hanover – Library (Im / Kl / Mh / Mp / Rb / Wl) Rs 
Stuart – Large Gym (Cy / Jf / Mk / Ph / Te) Gf 
Tudor – PAC (Bd / Cg / Dn / Sb / Se / Sp) Fg 
Windsor – Cricket Nets (Bv / Hi / Ke / Rz / Tm / Tu) Sn 
 
ITINERANT MUSIC LESSONS – This week is the last week for Itinerant Music lessons at school. If 
you would like to keep your instrument over the holidays please see Ms Dryden asap. 
                                                                                      
LOCKER CLEARANCE – A reminder that all student lockers must be emptied by Friday 1st 
December. After this date, padlocks and contents will be removed. 
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